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EASTCHESTER HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

P.O. Box 37      www.eastchesterhistoricalsociety.org       Eastchester, N.Y. 10709 
 

                                                                                                             

February 10, 2017 
 
Mr. Jack Bierworth            
Bronxville High School                    
177 Pondfield Road            
Bronxville, New York 10709 
 
Dear Mr. Bierworth,  
We are pleased to inform you that the Eastchester Historical Society will 
award the Frieda Riggs Scholarship to a deserving Junior or Senior 
from Bronxville High School who meets the criteria as outlined in the 
enclosed application form. Copies of the application form for the 
scholarship are enclosed. If additional forms are needed, please feel 
free to duplicate.  
 
We would greatly appreciate your assistance in making the enclosed 
applications available to at least five candidates. Please send us the 
pertinent background information on the individual candidates by 
Friday, May 5th. The scholarship committee will then review 
applications and information received. You will be advised in writing 
on or before May 22nd regarding the student who will receive the 
Eastchester Historical Society scholarship.  
 
The $250 award will be sent directly to the recipient. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in this section process.  We look forward 
to supporting worthy recipients. Please have all information sent to me 
at the address indicated on the application form: 
 
If you have any questions, you may call me at 914-413-3040 or via e-
mail Skye10709@aol.com 
 
Sincerely, 
Annmarie Flannery 

 
President 
Eastchester Historical Society 
“We are Your Historical Society” 
A 501 (c)(3) non-profit corporation 

 

mailto:Skye10709@aol.com

